
From: Paul Allinson <paulall123@gmail.com> Sent: 26/08/2010 03:39:57 PM To: pittwater_council@pittwater.nsw.gov.au CC: harvey_rose@pittwater.nsw.gov.au;jacqueline_townsend@pittwater.nsw.gov.au;david_james@pittwater.nsw.gov.au;julie_hegarty@pittwater.nsw.gov.au;bob_dunbar@pittwater.nsw.gov.au;patricia_giles@pittwater.nsw.gov.au;ian_white@pittwater.nsw.gov.au;bob_grace@pittwater.nsw.gov.au;peter_hock@pittwater.nsw.gov.au Subject: Submission RE: Warriewood FNC Rezoning Application Enquiry: R0001/10 General Manager, Mayor & Councillors, Please take the time to review my submissions in respect of the proposal to amend the LEP and DCP for the Warriewood Focal Neighbourhood site at 23B Macpherson Street, Warriewood.Our solicitor has also responded to this issue and I believe a copy of their submission has also been forwarded to you.There is a significant issue in respect of the proposal to the Dept of Planning and on exhibition to the public which should be looked into by the Councillors.My concerns have also be relayed to the Department of Planning. I would be happy to discuss the matter in further detail - please contact me at your convenience.Regards, Paul AllinsonWarriewood Properties Pty Ltd0411 874 319 _____________________________________________________________________ This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information visit http://www.mci.com  - Response to Proposal to amend LEP.pdf  - Response to Proposal to amend DCP.pdf  - Pittwater Rezoning Political Donations Form WP.pdf 


